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Happy February WiGL Investors!

We hope your month has been productive!
It was for WiGL!

As we shared, WiGL has been tentatively selected as eligible for the
AFWERX SBIR Phase II Contract funding (hurry!). WiGL is also
awaiting information on "three" additional potential government
contracts.

Additionally, WiGL participated in the first of many 2022 roadshows;
the Synapse Technology Innovation Show in Tampa, Florida. As you
can imagine, we received a warm welcome from potential technology
partners. Check out the photos below!

Finally, we will soon be restarting our REG A raise. As soon as we
gain final approvals, we will be announcing when you, your family, and
friends can once again be part of this history making effort with WiGL
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We appreciate your continued support of WiGL.

#LetsWiGL
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